

Valley Arts Academy Public Meeting  
9/28/10, 7:30pm at 726 N 150 W Hurricane, UT

Welcome and call to order

It was decided that if we are going to change the name of the school, it should be based more upon our mission than upon a place where the school is located. It was agreed that "arts" in the name was not fully reflective of our total mission. It was also agreed that we would like to have the word "academy" in the title.

It was decided that the name change will be tabled for further discussion at our next board meeting where everyone can come together with ideas for a name that reflects our mission.

It was decided that turning in our application is of greatest importance at this point, so the application will be turned in without the name change for now. Since final state approval will not be until January or February, we still have time for a name change.

The name change does have an effect upon marketing- so it will be our priority to get this complete by our next regular board meeting.

Adjourn